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Catanach, David 

From: Andrew McCalmont [AMcCalmont@Chkenergy.com] 

Sent: Friday, May 16, 2003 1:37 PM 

To: 'dcatanach@state.nm.us' 

Subject: West Teas Yates Seven Rivers Unit Order # R-11375 

David -

We are on task with the implementation of this flood. Of the six wells originally permitted for conversion, we are converting 4. All 
have been converted and MIT'd. The plant is built and all lines have been laid and backfilled. We are making electrical tie - ins 
the first of next week. Expect to begin injection at mid - week if all goes well. I am working on the C108s for the remainder of the 
wells we want to convert. Publication in the Hobbs paper should start any day - they have my notices. 

I'll confirm start up with you next week. Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. You can reach me by email or by 
phone at 405-879-7852. 

Thanks, 

Andrew McCalmont 
Chesapeake Energy 

7/2/2003 
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Catanach, David 

To: 

Sent: 

From: Andrew McCalmont [AMcCalmont@Chkenergy.com] 

Monday, June 02, 2003 3:22 PM 

'dcatanach@state.nm.us' 

Subject: West Teas Unit 

David: 

We initiated water injection at the WTSRYU on Saturday, May 24th, 2003. We are putting water in the 433, 912, and 921. The 
641 is approved for injection per the original order, however it appears the prior operator did not provide a Sundry to the State 
when it was converted. I am getting the paperwork in order with the Hobbs office so that we are in compliance. As I mentioned 
previously, we are not converting at this time the 444 and 942, both of which were approved with the original order. If we need to 
convert them in the future, I will provide a C108. 

I will be getting you C108s on the 443, 913, 924, 941, and 945 in the near future. 

Thanks and call if you have any questions. 

Andrew McCalmont 
Asset Manager 
Chesapeake Energy 
405-879-7852 

7/2/2003 
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C a t a n a c h , David 
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From: Andrew McCalmont [AMcCalmont@Chkenergy.com] 

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2003 2:08 PM 

To: 'dcatanach@state.nm.us' 

Cc: Colley Andrews (Email) 

Subject: West Teas Unit 
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